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June 25, 2020 
 
 
Ryan Gruver, Director 
Health and Human Services Agency 
County of Nevada 
950 Maidu Avenue 
Nevada City, CA 95959 
 
Dear Ryan Gruver:  
 
RE:  Award Announcement – No Place Like Home Program, Competitive Allocation, 

Round 2, Notice of Funding Availability Fiscal Year 2019/20 
County of Nevada – Ranch House Rehabilitation Project 
Contract No. 20-NPLH-14606 

 
The California Department of Housing and Community Development (Department) is 
pleased to announce that the County of Nevada has been awarded a No Place Like 
Home program, Competitive Allocation, Round 2, award in the amount of $1,412,136. 
This letter constitutes notice of the designation of NPLH program funds for the 
Awardees. 
 
Awardees will be able to draw down funds when the standard agreement is fully 
executed, and any general and special conditions have been cleared in writing. In 
addition, expenditures may not be incurred prior to the execution of the standard 
agreement. 
 
Congratulations on your successful application. For further information, please contact 
Aaron New, NPLH Program Manager, Program Design and Implementation Branch 
(916) 263-2742 or Aaron.New@hcd.ca.gov. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Jennifer Seeger 
Acting Deputy Director 




